
 
 
  

 
 

Rescue Cambodia                               August 2018 

For many months the twelve young dancers have 
practiced six dances under the capable teaching of 
Samnang Saum, our gifted dance instructor.  The dances 
are mostly charming, traditional Cambodian dances but 
there are a couple of surprises as well.   In addition, a 
Cambodian filmmaker, Mout Iv used his talents to produce 
three great short videos.  We are so excited about the final 
production, which carries the unmistakable blessing of the 
Lord Jesus.  Our journey will take us from the west coast of 
Canada all the way to Montreal Quebec and also down 
south to Rochester MN, Spirit Lake, Iowa, and Chicago, Ill.  
Our hope is that many supporters and friends of Rescue 
Cambodia will have the joyful privilege of meeting some of 
the children that they have been supporting or praying for.   
 

 

The biggest news is this:  Rescue Cambodia dance troupe will be leaving on an epic journey to 
Canada and the USA, departing from Phnom Penh on Tuesday, September 4, 2018.  For some this 
is a return journey because they were part of the performances in 2016.  For others this will be 
the journey of a life time. 

 

 

Accompanying the dancers and their instructor, will be Rev. Blaine Sylvester, fund raiser for Rescue 
Cambodia in Canada and the States,  Pastor Sokthon Chhat, the new director of Rescue Cambodia,  
Trakuan Choy, a chaperone and Marie Ens, Founder and Advisor.   
 
As our audience becomes even more aware of the amazing place the Lord has established for His  
beloved Cambodian children, may He touch many hearts to make a decision to partner with us,  
through financial support and prayer.   We will have the photos of 40 children, adults coping with 
AIDS or Grannies who need sponsors.  Sponsorship is $50 a month 
 
We will be bringing copies of the books previously written by Marie Ens.  Seven books for adults and 
three children’s books will be available for a donation.  Besides this, there is a new booklet,  
MY JOURNEY TO RESCUE which contains the heart touching testimonies of the dancers.  But wait, 
there’s more…. You will also be able to obtain a fun card game.   TELL ME THE STORY is a set of 48 
pictures drawn by one of the young people from Place of Rescue.  Families with children will enjoy 
telling a story using the cards to add sentences around the circle of players.   This enjoyable 
reminder of Rescue can be yours for a suggested donation of just $5.00. 
 

 
At Place of Rescue in Pailin we have started raising bees.  We want to do that at Place of Rescue 1 as well.  
Bees need lots of flowers so we have planted some but need a lot more.  As your flower garden goes to 
seed, how about gathering up seeds and giving them to us when we meet you? 
 
For all of us at Rescue Cambodia,  
Marie Ens, Advisor 
 
For Donations:  Please make cheques out to Rescue Cambodia  and send to The Great Commission 
Foundation, Box 14006 Abbotford BC V2T 0B4 or to Friends of the Great Commission PO Box 8000 PMB 
215, Sumas WA.  See website www.rescuecambodia.org for instructions about donating online. 
 


